
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy New Year! Our prayer is that this New Year will be filled with numerous blessings from above, 

for you and your family. We continue to be thankful to every congregation and every individual who 

is supporting our work through your prayers as well as your financial support. If you know of others 

who might be interested in supporting this work we would love to hear about them from you. 

 

We are thrilled to announce at the beginning of this New Year that we have a completely reworked 

website. We are deeply thankful to Blaine McKinney for his outstanding work on our new site. At 

www.thejenkinsinstitute.com, you will find all of our resources. On this site you will find 4 Your 

Monday, a weekly article of encouragement for preachers, Prayers for Preachers, our weekly Saturday 

prayer for the men who will be proclaiming God’s Word, as well as Minister’s & Mocha, the Scoops 

Blog, and all of the surveys we have taken through the years. You will also find our TJI Store where 

all of our books can be purchased, and our interactive calendar.  

 

Speaking of our schedule, you will see that it is rapidly filling up for 2022. This month Dale concludes 

his work with the Spring Meadows congregation. From now on, we both are dedicating our full time to 

our work with TJI. If you would like for us to come to your congregation, we provide Church Growth 

Workshops, BETTER Seminars for preachers, Marriage/Family Seminars, and Grief Seminars. Please 

feel free to reach out to us if you have questions about any of these.  

 

This month’s endorsement statement comes from our friend, Scott McCown who preaches for the 

Central congregation in Tuscaloosa, AL.  “Jeff and Dale Jenkins bring their combined experience, 

their legacy as a family of Preachers, and their love for the Gospel, Christ, and His Church to their 

work at The Jenkins Institute. TJI provides invaluable resources that are a blessing to churches and 

ministers. TJI’s material (online, in print, and in person) continue to encourage me and many others 

working in Christ’s Kingdom!” 

 

If any of your fellow elders would like to receive this newsletter via email, please send their 

address. We appreciate each of you for your encouragement, support, and friendship.   

 

In His Service, 

Jeff & Dale 
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